April 4, 2018

Dear Colleagues and Friends,

We know it seems like just yesterday, but forty-five years ago Carole Sheffield began her career at (what was then) William Paterson College!

A member of both the Political Science and Women's and Gender Studies departments, Carole is going to be retiring at the end of this semester. We would like to celebrate her and her many contributions to our community. We would be delighted if you could join us on **Thursday, May 3, 2018, 4:30-6:30 pm in Hobart Manor, second floor**.

The cost of attendance is \$25, which covers refreshments as well as a contribution toward a gift for Carole. If you would like to attend, please make out a check to Stephen Shalom and give it or mail it to any of the following people **by April 23**:

Jean Levitan, Public Health, 372 University Hall Stephanie Quackenbush, Women's & Gender Studies, Atrum 113 Arlene Holpp Scala, Women's & Gender Studies, Atrium 111 Steve Shalom, Political Science, Raubinger 443 Julie Vigorito, Political Science, Raubinger 431

(If you're sending via campus mail, please send an email to shaloms@wpunj.edu so we know to expect your payment. If you are unable to attend, but would like to contribute to the gift, feel free to do so; we will include your name on the card.)

We hope to see you there!
Best,

Steve, Arlene, and Jean